
Subject: Re: Representativeness
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Wed, 16 Nov 2016 14:28:02 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS Stata Specialist, Tom Pullum:

Quote:The surveys are representative of the population living in households, regardless of age,
sex, etc.  The only limitation is that the household must include at least one person who is age 15
or above.  We do not have IRB approval to obtain information directly from anyone under 15. 
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